
PINE STREET
RECOVERY HOMES

2908 SE Baker Ave

MARCH 20TH 2023

We Pride ourselves with offering family friendly  
housing that is long term.  These homes will
have shared common area and individual rooms.
.If you are a single parent, couple with kids or
an individual that is looking for a safe sober
living situation, please give us a call.  These are
brand new homes built in 2023 out in
Gresham/Multnomah county.

FAMILY FRIENDLY SOBER LIVING BRAND NEW HOMES

Shared Living 

Family Friendly

No pets

Individual Rooms

High Speed

Internet

4 Bathrooms

2 Washers/Dryers

Safe, Sober,

Independent

All Utilities Incuded

Movie Channels

CONTACT US:
DEVON
ANDRADE

(971)291-3993Call today to
Interview

Office Address:
2335 N Clark St. 
Portland OR 97227


